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June 10, 2022

Chairman Ann Brown
Alaska Republican Party
PO Box 201049
Anchorage, AK 99520

Dear Chairman Brown,

I am pleased to inform you that the Alaska Republican Party has completed its GROW Chairman'’s
Circle plan by meeting all expectations set forth by State Party Strategies. You should be immensely
proud of your successes thus far and accept our commendation for all your state’s hard work.

The Alaska Republican Party has diligently executed on the plans outlined throughout the On the
Rise, Leaders’ Circle, and Chairman’s Circle levels of the GROW program. The standard of success
that you have built for your state party is superb and your state party is a prime example of success
at the local, state, and national level.

Over the course of the past year, the State Party Strategies staff has thoroughly enjoyed working
with you daily towards the common goal of success for Republicans. Soon, we will be in touch with
you to discuss the $50,000 cash transfer. In the coming months, State Party Strategies staff will be
readily available to assist in any way possible as the November elections near.

Thank you for your unwavering dedication to the Republican Party and congratulations on your
completion of the GROW program!

Best Wishes,

Chairwoman Ronna McDaniel
Republican National Committee



